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New KGC Commissioner appointed  
 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 6, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2017) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community 
that Herbert Angus (Herb) Rice has been appointed to a two-
year term as a Commissioner with the Kahnawake Gaming 
Commission.  
 

He replaces Franklin Williams, who chose not to continue as a 
Commissioner when his term expired.  
 

Mr. Rice joins Mark Jocks (Chairperson) and Melanie Mayo, 
the other two Commissioners currently serving their terms. 
 

The appointment was made official at the Monday, June 26th 
Council Meeting and was passed unanimously. 
 

Mr. Rice’s term will expire on June 30, 2019. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Winona Polson-
Lahache 
Chief Political Advisor 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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